St. Luke’s Men’s Club General Meeting 

July 21, 2014

The general meeting was called to order at 7 PM.

The Invocation was recited By Father Jim Barlow.

President Mike Raign called the meeting to order and asked if there was a motion from the floor to suspend with the normal procedures.

VP James Benavides made the motion to suspend with normal procedures.

Club member Russell Phillips second the motion.

The color guard was again provided by the Boy Scouts. The colors (the flag of the United States and Texas) were posted and following this president Mike Raign lead the attendees in reciting the Pledge of Allegiance.  Afterward, Mike Raign announced that the guest would be served first and that the caterer for this event was Outback Steakhouse.  He also announced that after all guests were served that the rest of the attendees should form a line for their meals.  

Pres. Mike Raign introduced the new officers for the St. Luke’s men’s club. He also introduced Don O’Brien whose effort in managing the wild game dinner made this opportunity possible. Mike also introduced all members of the St. Luke’s Men’s Club.

After the meal, Mike Raign begin handing out envelopes containing donations (checks) to charities from outside and inside St. Luke’s Church. Ralf Manasses assisted the president.

St. Luke’s Parish Organizations that the club donated monies to were:

1) Altar Society 




                

2) Bereavement Society                                      16) St. Luke’s School Scholarships

3) Boy Scouts-Troop 405
                            17) Senior Adult Ministry

4) Child Development Center                             18) Wedding Anniversary Couples Event

5) Environmental Committee                              19) Women of the Well

6) Faith Formation Programs                              20) Young Adults ACTS Core

7) Father Jim Barlow                                           21) Young Adults Ministry

8) Father Joseph Kandeor                                    22) Youth Ministry 

9) Habitat for Humanity                                       23) Youth Teams ACTS Retreats

10) Men on Fire

11) Music Ministry

12) Nursing Home Ministry

13) Prayer Blanket Ministry

14) RCIA Program

15) St. Luke’s School Cafeteria

 Community Organizations outside of St. Luke’s Parish:

1) Amyotrophic Lateral Sclerosis (ALS) Association

2) Beginning Experience

3) Blue Star Mothers of America

4) Boy with the Ball Youth Development Organization 

5) Brigid’s Spiritual Place

6) Caridad de Corazon Clinic

7) Casa de Nazaret Orphanage

8) Catholic Women’s Conference

9) Chrysallis Detention Ministries

10) Guadalupe Home

11) Guide to Dogs of Texas

12) Heralds of Good News/India

13) Hermanas Josefinas Retirement Home

14) Holy Redeemer Catholic Church

15) Hope for the Future

16) I Care of San Antonio

17) Marine Corps League Auxiliary

18) San Antonio State-Supported Living Center

19) St. Leo Catholic School 

20) St. Patrick Church Food Pantry

21) Texas Burn Society

22) Women’s Global Connection

All charities that were present and received donations were able to make one minute statements thanking the club for the donation.

It should be noted that during the meal, David Keller and Joey Groff saw to it that all guests were served with dessert. Dessert was provided by Greg Shean. 

Pres. Mike Raign introduce Andy Shalit and his staff from Outback Steakhouse to the audience citing the wonderful meal they catered for everyone tonight.

Pres. Mike Raign made closing remarks stating that the St. Luke’s Men’s Club has been around for 45 years and asked everyone to continue praying for the club and thanked everyone for supporting the club. He also announced out of cycle donations.

VP James Benavides made a motion to adjourn.

Russell Phillips seconded the motion.

Chaplain Larry Fuentes let the audience in a closing prayer. The meeting was adjourned.

